V.L. Brandt

I agree with the Center for Biological Diversity's letter, of which I'm sure you will receive
thousands of copies and variations. I have only one thing to add, to remind your department of the
importance of wolves to the ecosystem: a short, three and a half minute documentary film, How
Wolves Change Rivers: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6dk0DGCa7ow To protect our
ecosystems, we have to protect wolves -- that means nonlethal conflict resolution and a public
awareness campaign that educates people about the need for wolf recovery and protection. Thank
you.



